


Alberta House Reception
The Alberta College of Family Physicians along with 
the Universities of Alberta and Calgary are pleased 
to invite you to the Alberta House Reception.

Join us at Alberta House on Thursday, November 9th 
for a wine and cheese reception and good company.

Thursday, November 9, 2023 
4:30 to 6:30 p.m.  
Palais des congrès de Montréal, 
Level 5

RSVP: bit.ly/AB-House


